

February 12, 2004

Mr. Sam Fedele 9049 Garfield Ave #107 Fountain Valley, CA 92708

Dear Sam,

Thank you so much for performing at our annual New Year's Eve Gala. Your performance was perfect for our Membership. You kept them laughing and wanting more. Our Members are still commenting on how funny and enjoyable your performance was and they want to know when you're coming back! Your professionalism was truly apparent in your approach to our Members.

I have shared your name and information with our sister ClubCorp Clubs and I'm sure they will be contacting you for one of their Member events.

We look forward to working with you again in the future

Sincerely,

Trish Sandbach

Member Relations Director

Granite Bay Golf Club